
2nd September 2022

Contact details:

02920 832116

nyppa@caerphilly.gov.uk

www.nantyparcprimaryschool.co.uk

Term Dates
31.10.22 - Half term 

04.11.22

21.12.22 End of autumn term – finish 1.15pm 

09.01.23 Spring term begins

WELCOME BACK
I hope you have all had a great summer and had lots of family time. It is great to see you all back at school ready for the new 

academic year. Just a quick reminder that our newsletter will be published every two weeks and a link will be sent via the text 

messaging service for you to gain access. We will continue to limit the amount of paper we send home. 

MEET THE TEACHER
Meet the teacher will take place on Monday 12th September. You will be invited into school to meet with your child’s class teacher and 

to discuss any queries you may have. The class teacher will share relevant information with you during this time and will inform

of you of their expectations this academic year. 

COFFEE CATCH UP

On Monday 12th September at 9.30am  Miss Nelson will be available to meet with parents for a check-in and catch-up 

session. This will be an informal event and a chance for you to ask any questions about the up coming year etc. All are 

welcome to join. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

On Monday 19th September, the photographer will be in school to take the children’s photographs. There will be an 

opportunity for siblings to have photographs taken also. Please inform your child’s class teacher if you require sibling 

photos to be taken by Friday 16th September so that we can organise this. 

MINI SENEDD (SCHOOL COUNCIL) ELECTIONS / HEAD BOY & GIRL INTERVIEWS
Week beginning 19th September, we will be holding our Mini Senedd elections in school. The children that wish to apply 

will need to prepare a short presentation about why they believe they would make a good leader. Year 6 pupils will need 

to complete an application form (provided by Mrs Davies) if they wish to be considered for an interview. Head Boy/Girl, 

Deputy Head Boy/Girl, Pupil Leadership Team and Mini Senedd Team will be announced in assembly on Friday 23rd

September. 

JEANS FOR GENES 
On Friday 23rd September children can wear denim / jeans to school. A £1 donation towards this great charity would be much 

appreciated. 

Diary Dates
05.09.22- Nursery Transition Week

09.09.22 Coffee Morning – 9.30

12.09.22- Meet the Teacher

13.09.22 Roald Dahl Day

19.09.22 School Photographs

23.09.22 Jeans for Genes Day

23.09.22 Y5/6 Trip to Big Pit

26.09.22 European Day of Languages

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Week beginning 5th September – Croeso


